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IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT
Suppose one of you wants to build a tower. Won’t you first sit down and estimate the cost to see if you have enough 

money to complete it? For if you lay the foundation and are not able to finish it, everyone who sees it will ridicule you.

(Luke 14:28, 29)

After much prayer and time in the presence of God, the Executive Board must 

announce that IIDS, Inc. WILL NOT be hosting an IMPARTATION 

Conference this year. IIDS must be fiscally responsible and continue to liquidate our 

current financial obligations before creating additional debt.

If you miss IMPARTATION, you can help us bring it back by 

sowing a Sacrificial Seed to IIDS, Inc. 
https://www.paypal.com/us/cgi-

bin/webscr?cmd=_flow&SESSION=dj7AQU5OcHaEX47_c49n_PO6asb
ZTc1zHT0tiBmyWbFO0wiEA22iJmJDRke&dispatch=5885d80a13c0db1f

8e263663d3faee8d66f31424b43e9a70645c907a6cbd8fb4

WILL NOT


